
 

 

 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Dianne Howard, License and Permit Technician 

 

SUBJECT: Ownership Transfer of Liquor License for Rancho Loco Bar & Grill 

 

DATE: February 18, 2020 

 

 

Rancho Loco Bar and Grill is currently licensed under Yadira J. Ramos Aguilar.  Rancho 

Loco Bar & Grill is requesting a license transfer which will then license them as Ramejo 

LLC, with the Chief Officer being Angela Ibeht Navarro Mendez.  Ramejo LLC has paid 

all of the fees associated with the license transfer and has completed all application 

forms along with submittal of the proper insurance information.  A background check 

was also completed by the Cannon Falls Police Department.   

 

RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I respectfully request a motion approving the liquor license transfer for Ramejo LLC dba 

Rancho Loco Bar and Grill. 


